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You’ll want to make a detour around Hulen Street after the Fourth of July.  

Burlington Northern Santa Fe Railway will be repairing the underpass on Hulen 
Street. The expected closure date is Wednesday, July 6. The work should be 
completed by Wednesday, July 13. Work will be done daily, 7 a.m.-7 p.m. Hulen 
Street will only be open to local traffic at the CR 1016 and the Hwy. 174 access 
points.  

For more information about the closure please call Herman Manrriquez, the 
railroad project coordinator, at 775-828-3433. He is available Monday – Friday, 7 
a.m. – 4 p.m. Pacific Standard Time. 
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